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Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your email of 4 July 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 
 I am requesting any briefing papers related to mixed-use development since October 2023. 
 
The document titled HUD2024-004229: Going for Housing Growth – mixed-use and NPS-UD 
intensification requirements has been identified as in scope of your request. Te Tūāpapa Kura 
Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development is in the process of preparing a proactive 
release of the advice provided to Ministers on the Going for Housing Growth programme, which 
includes this document. 
 
For this reason, I am refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act, on the grounds that the 
information requested is or will soon be publicly available. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, in 
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the Ombudsman’s 
website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, the Ministry proactively releases 
information and documents that may be of interest to the public. As such, this response, with your 
personal details removed, may be published on our website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Jenna Bottcher Hansen 
Manager Government Services 
Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga – Ministry of Housing and Urban Development 

s 9(2)(a)
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